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Should council choose to amend speed limits to a single speed through the area, I would encourage you to 
amend to 50km per hour. This is in line with the development recommendations and demonstrates a 
commitment to environmental action. The Northeast Swale is a unique area and we are very lucky to have 
access to such a phenomenal natural ecosystem so close to our community. Please don’t further risk this area for 
the sake of appeasing folks who don’t actually use and enjoy this natural landscape.  
 
Kind regards, 
Angie Kells 
Attachments  

 

 


